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To whom it may concern:

I’d like to voice my strong opposition to the proposed 5 story seniors apartments that are
proposed for 22447 Glendon Drive.

Over the past 20+ years that I’ve called Komoka home, there has been unprecedented growth
in this section of Middlesex County. The increase in traffic, particularly along Glendon Drive
has been worrisome for some time. I am not at all looking forward to a time when the corner
of Komoka Rd and Glendon Drive will become any further clogged with vehicular traffic.
Having recently moved from Kilworth to Bella Lago estates, I see first hand how speeding
traffic ignores the speed limits on the stretches of road that approach the main intersection in
Komoka... from any direction.

The nearby ponds are a favourite hike/bike area for me and members of my family. Beyond
the traffic concerns we have, I have no doubt that the wildlife in this area would voice even
more dramatic concerns if given a voice. If all ‘beings’, beyond the humans were given equal
weight, I have no doubt that this proposed development, would be denied.

I sincerely hope that quality of life for people and natural inhabitants of this region will take
the highest priority when this proposal is considered.
I’'m interested to hear what others might have to say on this issue. How can I attend the

meeting Wed Oct 27 at 6 pm?
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